Conflict of Interest Statement

TP53 codon 72 Arg/Arg polymorphism is associated with a higher risk for

inflammatory bowel disease development

Natalia Volodko, Mohamed Salla, Bertus Eksteen, Richard Fedorak, Hien
Huynh, and Shairaz Baksh

The authors declare no conflict of interest with respect to competing
commercial, personal, political, intellectual, or religious interests in relation to the

submitted work.

Corresponding author
Shairaz Baksh,

A to—

AHFMR Scholar

Associate Professor, Pediatrics

Adjunct Associate Professor, Oncology and Biochemistry

Division of Hematology/Oncology, Department of Pediatrics,

Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry

3-020E Katz Group Centre for Pharmacy and Health Research

113 St. 87 Ave., University of Alberta, Edmonton, AB, Canada.T6G 2E1
Office: 780-492-3494; Lab: 780-492-4000; Fax: 780-492-0723

e-mail: sbaksh@ualberta.ca




